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Logan City Council wishes to advise you of upcoming early works in your area.   

Where Storey Road and Manuka Road in Logan Village (see map overleaf). 
A site compound will be established within the work zone for the duration of the works. 

When Early works are scheduled to be carried out from early December 2023 to early   
January 2024, weather and site conditions permitting. Works will generally occur between 
7:00am to 7:00pm, Monday to Saturday. Nearby residents will be notified if works are 
required outside these hours.    

Main construction works will commence once early works are complete. We will issue a 
separate notice ahead of these works.   

What is happening 
In preparation for road upgrade works 
commencing in January 2024, our contractor 
will be carrying out early works activities on 
Storey Road and Manuka Road. 

Early works will include: 

 setup of site compound 
 ground surveying 
 installation of temporary fencing in the 

work zone 
 vegetation trimming or clearing (where 

required) 
 stormwater works including installation of 

pipes, stormwater pits and upgraded 
drainage outlets. 

We have appointed BMD Constructions to 
carry out these works.   

Thank you for your patience and 
cooperation while we complete these 
essential works.   

What you can expect 
We will make every effort to minimise 
disruption, however some localised impacts 
may occur such as: 

 Changed traffic conditions including 
reduced speed limits and temporary lane 
closures. Traffic controllers will be 
available during working hours to assist 
road users as required. 

 Temporary traffic congestion during 
working hours. Motorists are advised to 
plan their journey, seek alternate routes, 
and allow extra travel time. 

 Electronic message boards will be 
installed to provide advance notice for 
motorists. 

 Temporary driveway access restrictions. 
Residents will be notified in advance to 
ensure works are coordinated 
appropriately. 
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More information   

Scan the QR code to find out more about 
the Storey Road and Manuka Road 
upgrade.   

Contact us 
If you have any questions, please contact 
us:   

Be prepared 

 Do not park vehicles on the road near the 
closure area. 

 Plan your journey, expect delays, and seek 
other routes. 

 Please advise us if there are occupants with 
health conditions that may require emergency 
response or healthcare services requiring 
access. 

 For safety, follow instructions of work crews and 
road signage and keep children, equipment and 
materials clear of the work zone. 

07 3412 3412 

roadcomms@logan.qld.gov.au 
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